From

Executive Engineer

Provincial Division,

PWD B&R Br., Palwal
To

The Principal,

SND Public School,

Sohna Road, Palwal,

Tehsil & Distt. Palwal.

Memo No. _‘22?67 Dated: 3&/7/292 (/

Subject:- School building safety certificate for the year 2024-25.
(SND Pubile School Palwal).

Reference:-. Your request application Ref. No. SND/letter/2215/24-25 dated 19.07.2024 addressed
to SDE, PSD, Palwal.

As reported by SDE, PWD B&R Br., Palwal that the above noted building has been

inspected by him alongwith concerned JE on dated 19.07.2024. The building seems to be safe as
physically inspected and fit for use of human being on the basis of physical appearance at ground. So,

the safety certificate is hereby issued for the year 2024-25 and not use for any legal consequence.

e

DA/NIil Executive Engineer,
vincial Division,
WD B&R Br., Palwal
Endst. No. Dated: '

Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub Division,

PWD B&R Br., Palwal for information and necessary action w.r.t. his letter No.1501 dated
22.07.2024.

DA/NIil Execuﬁ@ineer,

Provincial Division,
PWD B&R Br., Palwal.

047 Mise/ Ravi



